Robert K. Gieselmann

61 Santa Rosa Ave. Sausalito, CA 94965

September 14, 2010

City Council of Sausalito Sausalito, CA

September 14, 2010

Dear City Council Members,

Sadly, I must resign my position as Board member to the Sausalito Public Library, effective immediately, as I am moving from Sausalito before the end of September. It has been a true pleasure and honor to serve on the Board with such a fine group of members and staff, especially Mary Richardson.

Many thanks for the honor,

Sincerely,

The Rev. Robert K. Gieselmann

Item #:

Meeting Date: 09-28-10

PAGE 1 OF 1

Page #: